
 

 

9 February 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Winchester College Life Sciences Conference  

We would like to invite your child to attend the Life Sciences Conference at Winchester College on 
Tuesday 20 February 2024.  

The event features a variety of activities including guest lectures, collaborative experimental biology 

activities, and a poster forum where students have the option to present their EPQ projects or other 

related work. 

Lunch will be provided on the day, so please inform us if any special dietary requirements will be 

needed.  Can I ask that students do bring their own water bottle. 

There is no cost to the trip as we are very lucky to have a working partnership with Winchester College 
who will provide transport site and expertise for free. 

We will be leaving Midhurst Rother College at 9.45am and returning at approx. 4.45pm.  Photographs 
may be taken during the event.  If you do NOT consent to your child being photographed, please let us 
know.  

Permission may be made on Arbor.  On the Parent Portal, please go to “Quick Links” and then to Trips.  

You can then give consent.  Medical details and contact details will be taken from Arbor, so please 

update these using the ParentPortal.  

For assistance with Arbor, please contact finance@mrc-academy.org   

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

 

 

Ben Elliot 
Science Teacher 
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